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From: clan banim < >
Sent: Monday, 15 October 2018 10:58 AM
To: Local Government Division (DPaC)
Subject: re burial legislation

I am totally against any amendment to the current legislation 
the time frame is totally inadequate 
we do not need any further public bodies created 
there is enough stress  and misinformation in the funeral industry 
there needs to be adequate time for organisations with an interest therein to meet and discuss options 
compensation for sexual abuse needs to be put on hold ,as throwing money at a problem will only create 
further problems, an opening of a pandoras box>>>>>>>>>>> victims need psychological assessment and 
support to enable them to come to terms with their trauma FIRST before any  if any monetary compensation 
is considered. 




